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Farewell! 
 

Sunday 19th April is my last official day as Headteacher at Russell Street School.  I have spent 12 
rewarding years working in this fantastic community.  As you can imagine, there is part of me that is 
really looking forward to a more relaxed life where I have more time to spend with my family.  
However, there is a big part of me that feels very sad to be leaving Russell Street and the gorgeous 
children that you generously entrust to our care.  I have many happy memories to take with me. 
 

I know that Russell Street will continue to be a welcoming and successful school in the safe hands of 
Dawn Robinson, Jayne van Rooyen and the rest of the Russell Street team. 
 

Thank you all for your support, Sandra 

Home Learning 
 
There are two areas of our website that will 
support you with home learning: 
 
Under PARENT INFORMATION find RESOURCES 
FOR USE DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE.  Resources 
are accessed from a menu on the left of the page.  
These are general learning resources. 
https://www.russell-street-
school.co.uk/website/resources_for_use_during_school_clos
ure/457010 

 
Under HOME WORKING on the menu of the HOME 
PAGE you will find work set each week.  Again, 
resources are accessed from a menu on the left of 
the page. 
https://www.russell-street-
school.co.uk/website/home_working/464677 
 

If you need any support or wish to share your 
child’s work with their teacher you can contact 
teaching teams using the following email 
addresses: 
 

Nursery:                              
     

nursery@russell-street-
school.co.uk       

Reception: YR@russell-street-school.co.uk 

Year 1: Y1@russell-street-school.co.uk 

Year 2: Y2@russell-street-school.co.uk 

 

Children entitled to attend school during 
closure 
 
School continues to be open for the children of 
key workers and for those children classed as 
vulnerable. Places do need to be booked in 
advance.  Breakfast club must also be booked.  
After School Club is not currently open as we 
have received no bookings. 
 
Booking is essential as we need to plan ahead 
for staffing levels.  For the same reason, if your 
circumstances change and you no longer need 
a place, then do let us know. 
 
Email office@russell-street-school.co.uk for 
bookings. 
 
Essence Catering are not able to supply lunches 
so children will need to bring a packed lunch 
and fruit snack. 
 
Access to Breakfast Club is down the lane side 
of the building and round to the Wrap-Around 
Club building. Access to school is also down the 
lane side, via the first double doors. 
 
Breakfast Club opens at 8am 
School opens at 8:45am and closes at 3pm 

Best wishes to all of our children and families over this 
very difficult time 
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